
 
 

Suggestion 

made by the IMO-NGO Correspondence Group (CG) Members 

on 

The draft Charter of new Organization developed by the CG 

 

28th November 2014 

The 8th ASEF, Jeju, Korea 

 

Participants to the 8th ASEF: 

 

1. take note the draft Charter of new Organization which was developed by the 

CG∗ and reported by its Coordinator to the 8th ASEF with recognition that the 

draft Charter is a sound basis for establishing new Organization; and 

 

2. also take note that the CG asks the Japan Ship Technology Research 

Association (JSTRA) as a provisional Secretariat of the ASEF to convene the 

1st Preparatory Meeting for the Establishment of New Organization, possibly 

in April 2015, and with this in view, to circulate the draft Charter to 

prospective members after the 8th ASEF inviting them to review it and submit 

comments with reasons, if any, to JSTRA by the end of February 2015. 

                                                   
∗ The CG on IMO-NGO issue was established by the ASEF in 2011 comprising 
the representatives of shipbuilding industry in China, India, Indonesia, Japan, 
Korea, Malaysia, Vietnam and Sri Lanka. 


